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NOTE TO JIM LIVERMAN

Jim:

The enclosed was sent to Dr. Seamans and turned

over to me.

The proposal on Enewetak sounds quite interesting.
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Of course, there is never any guarantee that the

request won't be negative for us.

On the other hand, they will probably go ahead

and do the documentary anyway.

I suggest we invite them in te talk as they
request. Would appreciate your comments.

Jack King
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